Florida
Power

CORPORaATION

Mr. J. P. 0'Reilly, Director

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Iaspection & Enforcement
230 Peachtree St. N. W., Suite 818
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

30 January 1978
3-0-3-a-1
CsS-78-30

Docket No. 50-302
Licensee No. DPR-72
LER No. 78-003/03L-0
Crystal River Unit #3

Occurrence Date: 4 Jan. 1978

Enclosed please find Licensee Event Report 78-003/03L-0 and attached
supplementary information sheet, which are submitted in accordance with

Technical Specification 6.9.1.9.B.

Should there be further questions, please contact us.

JC/us

Nuclear %mt Manager

Attachment: (2)

Very truly yours,
\ L
W. P. Stewart
Director, Power Production
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CRYSTAL RIVER NUCLEAR PLANT P,O, 30X 1228, CRYSTAL .'VER, FLA, 32629



